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Photos of the Week

A new Fort Raleigh National Historic Site educational panel can be seen on the site where English
adventurers constructed parts of their Roanoke colony in the late 16th century. Identifying the science
workshop, the sign shares the significance of English exploration and scientific research during the
1585 colony. 

Located near the earthen fort at the park, the educational panel expands the ability of the park to
interpret areas of archaeological and historic significance.

https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1134781741145/de93755c-280a-4bc8-9f84-7e99b16cc62a


This snowy owl recently visited Cape Hatteras National Seashore. The Bonner Bridge Pier and
Basnight Bridge can be seen in the background.

Recent News
The 2022 camping season at Cape Point and Frisco campgrounds will begin
Friday, April 2 and end Monday, Nov. 28. The Oregon Inlet and Ocracoke
campgrounds are open year round. Reservations and payments for camp sites
at the four campgrounds must be made online at www.recreation.gov.
Debris from a collapsed house continues to be found on Cape Hatteras National
Seashore (Seashore) beaches. If the owner of the house is unable to complete
the extensive debris cleanup, the Seashore may hire its own contractor to
continue the cleanup effort. The area near the fallen house remains closed to the
public and the Seashore has been in contact with owners of other homes along
Ocean Drive in Rodanthe.
Cape Hatteras National Seashore has partnered with the Dare County Library on
an upcoming interactive bird identification program. Register to join Amy
Thompson, a Seashore biological technician, from 12 p.m. to 1 p.m. on
Thursday, March 3. [Event Flyer]

Text NPSOBX to 333111 for park text alerts

Text CAHAORV to 333111 for beach access text alerts

The Cape Chronicle e-newsletter provides brief, timely and
newsworthy content throughout the year. For more information
on the three parks that make up the Outer Banks Group, visit
www.nps.gov/caha, www.nps.gov/fora and www.nps.gov/wrbr.
OBX Forever is the official philanthropic partner for these three
national park sites.

The National Park Service preserves unimpaired the natural and
cultural resources and values of the National Park System for the
enjoyment, education, and inspiration of this and future
generations. The Park Service cooperates with partners to

http://www.recreation.gov
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSclXXTHXbwkeNo-pTQte_iuqGNWolJ4-aq1yqchGWYcooJCZw/viewform
https://www.darenc.com/home/showdocument?id=10564&t=637782778645930000
http://www.nps.gov/fora
http://www.nps.gov/wrbr
http://www.obxforever.org
http://www.nps.gov


extend the benefits of natural and cultural resource conservation
and outdoor recreation throughout this country and the world.


